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I certainly do not see any reason to allow the state more control over my tax dollars. I 

would really like to see public safety performed in a responsible fashion. My daughter 

recently called about someone trying to break into our house and it took three hours 

for the officers to respond, and when they did come, they did nothing, even though 

she had video proof showing who the person was    


